
 

Calendar of Events  
 

April 13, Thursday 

   - H.S. Report Card #3 

   - Grand-Friends Day 12:05pm 

April 14, Friday 

   - Good Friday ï NO SCHOOL  
April 17, Monday 

   - Easter Monday ï NO SCHOOL 

April 21, Friday 

   - Bring a Friend to School Morning 

   - Lost and Found Take Day 

   - Music Festival ï Grade 6 and 7 bands 

April 22, Saturday 

   - Music Festival ï High School Band 

April 24, Monday 

   - Early Dismissal 2:05 p.m. 

April 28, Friday  

   - Pro D Day ï NO SCHOOL 

April 29, Saturday 

   - Centennial Spring Classic 

   - CCS 50th Anniversary Celebration 

May 9, Tuesday 

   - Spring Grounds Clean Up ï 6:30 pm 

May 22, Monday 

   - Victoria Day ï No School 

May 29, Monday  

   - Early Dismissal 2:05 p.m. 

   - School Society Meeting 7:30 p.m. 

June 1, Thursday 

   - Evening of the Arts 

June 8, Thursday  

   - Grade 12 Graduation 

June 19, Monday 

   - Early Dismissal 2:05 p.m. 

June 23, Friday 

   - Last day of school ï FULL DAY  

   - Assembly 1:30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

April 13, 2017  

Thursday Thoughts 

Flapper 
Centennial Christian School  250-635-6173  www.centennialchristian.ca 

Student Recognition  
Congratulations to Connor Block  who was awarded 1st place in a WCB Student 
Safety video contest this week.  Connor was given a $1000.00 first place prize and 
the school will receive $1500.00.  Well done, Connor! 
 

In the same WCB Student Safety video contest Curtis Monson and Joshua 
Brown  received Honorable Mention for their video.  Well done Curtis and Joshua!  
 

The videos can be viewed at: 
 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health -safety/education-training-
certification/young -new-worker/student -safety-video-contest 
 

The BC High School Boys Volleyball Commission also notified our school that Evan 
Veldman  was 1 of 8 recipients in the province to receive a $500.00 scholarship 
this year.  Well done, Evan! 
 

Mr. Edgar Veldman, Principal 

 

Easter  
Acts 4: 33 "With great power the apostles continued to testify 
ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÓÕÒÒÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ,ÏÒÄ *ÅÓÕÓȢ !ÎÄ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÇÒÁÃÅ ×ÁÓ ÓÏ 

powerfully at work in them all"  
 

Celebrate the risen Saviour, Jesus Christ!  Easter is upon us once 
again and on behalf of Centennial Christian School we declare - 
He is Risen.... He is Risen Indeed!  This weekend we remember 

and celebrate the sacrifice of Christ and his resurrection.  Easter 
is one of the most reflective times of the year for me personally. 
As a follower of Christ the need for a Saviour is evident in my 

sinful life each and every day.  God's salvation plan is truly a plan 
filled with grace, mercy and love for his people.  It involves a 

personal relationship with Him as a reflective sinner in need of a 
Saviour.  His salvation plan is for you and for me and the ending 
words of the following Easter song brings joy to my heart. Happy 

Easter everyone! 
 

Death is dead, love has won, Christ has conquered;  
And we shall reign with Him,   

For He lives: Christ is risen from the dead! 
Mr. Edgar Veldman 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-safety/education-training-certification/young-new-worker/student-safety-video-contest
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-safety/education-training-certification/young-new-worker/student-safety-video-contest
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Centennial Spring Classic  
Volunteer Opportunities  
Below is a list of volunteer opportunities for the Centennial Spring Classic 5K run on April 29, 2017.  This is a 
volunteer run event, so we need your help! The underlined portions indicate how many volunteers are needed still. 
  
Trail Crew :    7 high school students needed 

Start/Finish Crew:   1 student needed 

Registration:  2 adults needed 

Food preparation:   3 adults 

Road Crew:  1 adult 

First Aid:   1 adult 

Please contact the school office if you are able to volunteer in any of these areas.  Thank you. 
 

The Spring Classic team - Travis Carter, Karen Carter, Amanda Hartman, Kristine Ewald, Charlene Brown, Ella Ringma 

 
 
 

 

Centennial Spring Classic  

1K/5K Fun Run  
Staying fit and raising money for  

breakfast programs in Terrace elementary schools.  
 

Registration forms available at the CCS office and All Seasons Source for Sports. 
Pre-Registration      Race Day Registration  
$25/family       $30/family  
$10/individual       $15/individual  

Saturday April 29, 2017  
9:00-10:00am race day registration  

10:30am - 5K 
 

Early Bird Registration draw on April 21st  

 
Prizes given for:  the 50th person to cross to finish (in honour of our 50th birthday) the 

average finish time, the best individual costume, the best group costume, the best costume 
from the 60s, as well as random draws.   There will also be prizes for top female and male 

runner in three age categories:  adult, high school and elementary.   
We are pleased to announce that North Coast Electric has agreed to donate the Grand Prize 

again this year! 

Let Mrs. Brown know if you are interested in helping!  

ONLY 2 WEEKS TO GO!!!!!!! 
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Lost and Found Take Day - Friday, April 21  
Friday, April 21 will be Lost and Found Take Day.  This is off the usual schedule but 
we would like to get all the Lost and Found cleared out before all the 50th 
anniversary celebrations begin.  Please come in and check the table in the front 
foyer this week to see if there is anything from your household there.  Whatever is 
left on Friday at 3:05 pm will be up for grabs and anything not taken after that will 
be donated.  Thanks.   
 

Mrs. Charlene Brown 

 
 
 

 

Music Festival Dates  
Grade 6 Concert Band 
Friday, April 21, 2017 
Performing at 4:30 pm at the REM LEE 
ɉ0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÈÁÖÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȭÓ ÂÁÎÄ ÕÎÉÆÏÒÍ ÁÔ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇ ÏÆ &ÒÉÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ςρȢɊ 
 

Grade 7 
Friday, April 21, 2017 
Performing at 9:30 am at the REM LEE 
 

High school band 
Saturday, April 22, 2017 
Performing at 12:00pm at the REM LEE 
 

Please note that all students will need to be at Caledonia High School an hour 
prior to performance . All students also need to be in concert gear with their 
instrument as well as music. 
After the band performs there will be a 1-hour clinic that immediately follows the 
performance that will be located in the Caledonia Band Room. Parents are welcome 
to quietly sit in to listen to these clinics. 
 

Please contact Mrs. Lindsay if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Mrs. Kimberly Lindsay 

 
 
 

 

Milk Tin Fundraiser!    

In 1955, the Dutch immigrants at the Christian Reformed Church in Terrace 
ÁÎÓ×ÅÒÅÄ 'ÏÄȭÓ ÃÁÌÌ ÔÏ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ area.  One of the ways they 
raised money to build a school was through coin collecting in Carnation milk tins! By 
1966, the church built Centennial Christian School, with 57 students attending and 3 
teachers.  Today, 50 years later, Centennial Christian School is an 
interdenominational school, accommodating children with and without a faith 
background from Preschool to Grade 12.  God is good!  
 

In recognition of these first fundraising efforts and the humble beginnings of our 
school, we will be collecting coins in milk tins for our 50th Anniversary Celebrations! 
All proceeds will go to our annual campaign - this year focusing on purchasing a new 
school bus. 
 

A fundraising tin has been sent home with your child. We ask that all 
tins (whether empty or full) be returned to the CCS office for our 50th Celebrations 
on April 29, 2017. 
 

Mrs. Kelsey Merritt 
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2017 -2018 Registration Available  
Interested in enrolling your K-12 child at C.C.S.? Click below to download our 2017-
2018 K-12 application package 
 

Download K-12 Application Package - Click Here! 
 

Interested in enrolling your preschool child at C.C.S.? Click below to download our 
preschool application package 
 

Download Preschool Application Package - Click Here 

Email principal@centennialchristian.ca for more information!   

 
 
 

 

Band Fundraiser - Spring Flowers!  
Our high school band is now selling spring and summer plants for their upcoming 
band tour next year! You can show your support by purchasing some beautiful 
plants through the band students or by coming into the front office and placing your 
order. 
Thank you for being a part of this wonderful fundraiser! 
 

Mrs. Kimberly Lindsay 

 
 
 

 

High School Parents Course  Selection  17/ 18    
Grade 11s  
Grade 11 students will complete their course selection for their Grade 12 year in 
Homeroom Block Tuesday, April 18 .  Students entering Grade 12 next year will then 
take their course selection materials home for parent review and signatures.  
  

Mr. Edgar Veldman, Principal 

 
 
 

 

50 for 50 Home Reading Challenge  
Celebrate Centennial's 50th birthday by participating in a reading challenge. Children 
in the pre-school/primary grades are challenged to read 50 books in 50 days! 
 

Intermediate/High school students are challenged to read a novel written in the 
1960s (the decade when CCS started) in 50 days. Novels are available through the 
school library. 
 

Details and recording sheets went home before Spring Break . Anyone who 
completes the challenge will receive a prize. 
 

Mrs. Anita Struyk 
 
 
 

 

Spring Grounds Clean Up!    Tuesday, May 9 
It is time for the annual spring school ground Cleanup. All those who have ɀ 
rakes, shovels, wheel barrows, gloves, willing spirits, pitch forks, ladders, and 
more are invited to join! The Building and Grounds Committee is organizing a 
fun evening of working together to spruce up the playground and other general 
areas around the school. The Committee is preparing a list of jobs and activities 
in which everyone can participate; young and old, students and parents, friends 
and community members can all contribute to improve the appearance and 
safety of our facility and grounds. Set the evening aside to have fellowship, fun, 
and fruitful labour! Work will begin at 6:30 pm. (Come as soon as you can after 
your family supper time!)  
 

Mr. Edgar Veldman 
 
 
 
 

http://www.centennialchristian.ca/forms
http://www.centennialchristian.ca/preschool
mailto:principal@centennialchristian.ca
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Bring-a-Friend-to-School Day! 

Helmets  
Spring has arrived!  We are glad students have the opportunity to stay active during 
our lunch and recess hours riding scooters, bikes, ripsticks, etc.  We are strongly 
recommending  that, in order to keep your children safe, they wear helmets while 
they ride.  Please talk this over with your child and make sure they come to school 
prepared.  Thanks!  
 

The Elementary Staff 

 

Elementary Teacher Position Available  
Centennial Christian School, located in the beautiful Skeena Valley in Terrace, BC is 
accepting applications for an elementary teaching position for the 2017-2018 school 
year. Centennial Christian School is a PreK -12 school educating over 190 students 
in the Terrace area. 
Applicants should be committed Christians dedicated to training disciples for our 
Lord Jesus Christ. Interested applicants should submit their resume and statement 
of faith to: 
 
Edgar Veldman, Principal 
Centennial Christian School 
3608 Sparks St. 
Terrace, BC V8G 2V6 
principal@centennialchristian.ca 
 
 
 
 

 

Farm Day for 
Preschool at 
Mrs. Esauôs 

Farm! 
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As April 21st is a non-instructional day for our public schools, CCS has decided to give a few lucky CCS 
students the opportunity to bring a friend to school for the morning that day to see what a great school 
we have. 
 
If you would like to bring a friend to your classroom on April 21st, this is what you have to do: 

1. IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΩǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘκƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴ Ŧƛƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŜǊƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ǎƭƛǇ ōŜƭƻǿΦ 
2. Bring it to the office before Tuesday, April 18 as there are only a certain amount of friends that we can 

accommodate that morning and the first to register will get those spots. (Students who register after the due 
date or arrive on the morning of April 21 will NOT be allowed to stay.) 

3. Wait for verbal confirmation that your friend made it to the list. 
4. Be a good host on the morning! 

 
Please note that we will only allow friends with a signed permission slip and that friends can only attend 
a grade in which they are currently enrolled in at another school.   
 

Bring-a-Friend-to-School Day 
Permission Slip 

To be filled in by the friendôs parent/guardian. 
 

CCS Student:_____________________________________________  Grade:_______ 
 

Friendôs Name:____________________________________________  Grade:________ 
 

Friendôs School:______________________________ 
 

I ________________________________ hereby give my permission for  
 

________________________________________ to attend CCS for a morning with  
 

____________________________ on April 21st , 2016. 
 

My child will be attending CCS from 8:40 (high school)/8:50am (elementary) ï lunch   

 

_________________________ will pick him/her up between 12:00 and 12:40 

 
My contact number is:  ______________________________________ 

 
Signed:___________________________   Date:_____________________ 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS PERMISSION SLIP DOES NOT GUARANTEE THAT THERE WILL BE 
SPACE FOR YOU CHILD ON THIS MORNING.  YOU WILL RECEIVE A PHONE CALL FROM CCS 

TO CONFIRM IF YOUR CHILD WILL BE ATTENDING ON April 21st. 
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Coming April 29  

Centennial Spring Classicé 

 

 

 
 
 


